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515 MADISON AVENUE
NEW YORK,N.Y.

JAMES A.FARLEY
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

February 16, 1942.

Dear Amon:

Just a line to thank you for your editorial
page of February 6th. The marked editorial was a
hun-dinger, and I congratulate you.

Hope everything is going along all right

with you, and I extend my best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

5

Honorable Amon G. Carter,
The Fort Yorth Star-Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas.

P.S. The editorial page of the 12th, has just come in
and I must say that you haven't pulled your punches.
I would like to talk with you about this some time.

JAF



